
Friends at Hookstone Chase 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We would firstly like to welcome all new parents and children – we hope you’ve had 

a great start and are settling in well.  

 

This year we will be continuing with our fundraising for iPads. We will also be helping to 

subsidise school trips, providing the yr6 leaver’s hoodies and some potential plans are in 

discussion regarding enhancing the school outside area.  
 

We have some excellent events lined up this school year including the upcoming 

Halloween Disco, Christmas Fair, Infant Story Night, Junior Night, Ice Pop Fridays and 

the Summer Fair.  
 

As ever we need your help and support to make these events happen. We have a 

fabulous team of core members and friends who will give what time they can but we 

would love to be able to increase our number of helpers.  
 

You don’t need to volunteer for every event – what we really need is lots of 

people who can spare an or two at just one event during the year.  

 

All help is welcome - no matter how much or how little time you can give. We will send 

out an email before every event and if you can help that’s great and if you can’t then 

maybe next time.  

 

Get involved and join our mailing list.  

Please hand in below form to the school office.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 please tick if you are happy to be added to the PTA volunteers mailing list.  

 

Parent or Carer’ name _______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Child’s name and class _______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Contact email ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Next Event: Halloween Disco – I can help: 

       Reception  4.30 – 5.30pm 

       Infants  5.45 – 6.45pm 

       Juniors  7.00 – 8.00pm  

 

If you have any questions, please ask at the school office to speak to a committee member or send a 

message to or join Hookstone Chase PTA Facebook page.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the next event!! 


